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From: Beverly Bernaskas [beval524@verizon.net]
Sent: Friday, June 04, 2010 11:16 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Beverly Bernaskas
52 Market St
Jenkins Twp, PA 18640



Cooper, Kathy

From: Mary Jane Kirkpatrick [mjkphd@comcast.net]
Sent: Friday, June 04, 2010 10:31 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Mary Dane Kirkpatrick
1012 New Galena Rd
Doylestown, PA 18901-5524



Cooper, Kathy

From: carolyn wells [wellsc690@aol.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 6:09 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control] JL'N ~ 3 2010

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

cors/r&en^

INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
REVIEW COMMISSION

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

carolyn wells

box 6135
montrose, PA 18801



Cooper, Kathy

From: Christine hormuth [sparkyrama@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 4:50 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Christine hormuth
2501 Meadow Lane Dr.
2501 Meadow Lane Or
Easton, PA 18040



Cooper, Kathy

From: Sabrina Kirby [skirby@bucknell.edu]
Sent: Friday, June 04, 2010 10:05 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

As a Pennsylvania citizen who not only depends on Pennsylvania's water resources for my life
and health but also as an avid trout fisherman, I write to urge your support for the
Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and Sedimentation Control
from its May 13, 2010 meeting.

As you know, the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the Chapter 102
regulations would mandate 150 foot buffers for new development along Exceptional Value and
High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to approve the EQB's new regulations on
Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas drillers to treat wastewater to
the point that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids
(IDS) and 250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides before it is released into waterways.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. I strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

Sincerely,

Sabrina Kirby
175 Oxford Drive
Lewisburg, PA 17837



Cooper, Kathy

From: Angela Michell [amm@ascidian.com]
Sent: Friday, June 04, 2010 10:04 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Angela Michell
Shakespeare Dr.
Collegeville, PA 19426



Cooper, Kathy

From: bernard handler [berniehandler@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 6:08 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

bernard handler
30 delaware ave
DAMASCUS, PA 18415



Cooper, Kathy

From: Joe Milierton Doeingrid9@aol.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 5:59 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Joe Millerton
2140 Worthington Ave
Bethlehem, PA 18017



Cooper, Kathy

From: Jessica Griffith [jessgi 179@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 5:58 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Jessica Griffith
1136 Tasker St
2nd Floor
Philadelphia, PA 19148



Cooper, Kathy

From: Colleen Meehan [cmeehan@cleanwater.org]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 5:42 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Colleen Meehan
206 S. 13th St.
Phila, PA 19107



Cooper, Kathy

From: Jerry Kuncio [gskuncio@aol.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 10:22 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

As a native Pennsylvanian, I marvel at our natural treasures. But it doesn't take long to see
what's occurring in the Gulf of Mexico can happen here. I truly believe economic development
and conservation of our natural heritage can coexist. But only if we are thoughtful and wise
in our decisions. The two items on the docket can allow development but also sustain our
natural resources.

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.



Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we
will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Gerald S. Kuncio, Ph.D.

Jerry Kuncio
24th Street
Philadelphia, PA 19146-1149



Cooper, Kathy

From: kevin langlois [kevinlangiois@comcast.net]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 10:07 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

kevin langlois
302 tangelo drive
302 tangelo drive
Jefferson hills, PA 15025-3419



Cooper, Kathy

From: Joseph Hadida [cshadida@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 9:47 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,
Claire Hadida

Joseph Hadida
11 Brook Ln.
Yardley, PA 19067



Cooper, Kathy

From: Janet Crowther [jcrowther@epix.net]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 9:43 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Janet Crowther
RR 4 Box 4084
Dalton, PA 18414



Cooper, Kathy

From: Michael James [mjames@jamesarchitecture.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 7:03 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Michael T Dames

Michael Dames
52 Booth Lane
Haverford, PA 19041-1418



Cooper, Kathy

From: Christine Cavalier-Purpura [ccp6867@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 6:35 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Christine Cavalier-Purpura
4 E WILMOT AVE
HAVERTOWN, PA 19083-4722



Cooper, Kathy

From: Terry Wild [twild@twildstudio.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 6:12 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

PLEASE_PLEASE_PLEASE

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Terry Wild
2535 Four Mile Drive
Montoursville, PA 17754



Cooper, Kathy

From: Keren Roth [kroth74@yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, June 04, 2010 1:15 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Keren Roth
5653 Munhall Rd. Apt 2
Pittsburgh Pa 15217
Pittsburgh, PA 15217



Cooper, Kathy

From: Harvey Katz [katzhm@verizon.net]
Sent: Friday, June 04, 2010 12:13 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Harvey Katz
445 Shady Knoll Road
Montoursville, PA 17754-8402



Cooper, Kathy

From: Nicole Devine [nicole.devine@temple.edu]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 10:52 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Nicole Devine
40 Blue Spruce Lane
Levittown, PA 19054



Cooper, Kathy

From: Jessica Frisco [jessica.frisco@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, June 04, 2010 8:30 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Jessica Frisco
15 essex place
Philadelphia, PA 19146



Cooper, Kathy

From: Elan Gepner [ElanGep@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, June 04, 2010 8:14 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Elan Gepner
359 W Johnson Street
Philadlephia, PA 19144



Cooper, Kathy

From: Preston Shimer [pwshimer@comcast.net]
Sent: Friday, June 04, 2010 8:00 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Preston Shimer
1609 Terrie Dr.
Pittsburgh, PA 15241



Cooper, Kathy

From: Eron Lloyd [eronlloyd@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, June 04, 2010 7:13 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Eron Lloyd
556 S 18th St
Reading, PA 19606



Cooper, Kathy

From: Steve Ziegler [bz3@comcast.net]
Sent: Friday, June 04, 2010 8:47 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Steve Ziegler
2063 Harts Lane
Conshohocken, PA 19428



Cooper, Kathy

From: Mark Martelli [serpico009@yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, June 04, 2010 8:44 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Mark Martelli
1609 Palm ST
Reading, PA 19604



Cooper, Kathy

From: Juliet Fink [juliet_fink@hotmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 10:53 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Juliet Fink
913 Cross Street
Philadelphia, PA 19147



Cooper, Kathy

From: Thomas & Cheryl Coughlin [tomscoughlin@hotmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 9:21 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Thomas & Cheryl Coughlin
721 N Longford Lake Rd
Brackney, PA 18812-8029



Cooper, Kathy

From: Donna Line [thelines2@msn.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 8:06 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely, Donna Line

Donna Line
727 S. Chubb Dr.
Doylestown, PA 18901



Cooper, Kathy

From: Amy Scheuren [alscheuren@hotmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 12:59 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Amy Scheuren
624 Twin county Road
Honey Brook, PA 19344-1324



Cooper, Kathy

From: Donna Novak [dnovaknp@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, June 04, 2010 9:44 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely, Donna Novak, RN

Donna Novak
1508 Yardley Commons
Yardley, PA 19067


